
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           12
th
 October 2020 

 
A word from Mrs Farren… 

 
 

It has been a very strange week with Years 2 and 6 self-isolating. I have had to self-isolate too and 
work from home. 

 
I would like to thank Team Norton for stepping up and being so incredible. All of this uncertainty and 
change has not fazed any of them and I am so proud to lead such a dedicated, skilled and resilient 

team. 
 

If you are not already, please make sure you can access the portfolios on Dojo.  
 

Classes around the country are having to self-isolate and remote learning is now a legal requirement. 
If you have any issues, please phone school or speak to your child’s teacher. Year 2 and year 6 have 

been learning in this way and it has been hugely successful. 
 

Have a great weekend 

Mrs Farren 

Before and After School Club 
 

Invoices for September have been emailed. 
Please contact the school to update us if 

you’ve not received yours. 
. 
 

 
 
 

 
PHOTOS 

 
Photos have been sent home this week. 

 
Please order on line by October 26th for free 

delivery to school. 
 

Photos have been sent with siblings where 
possible for those that are isolating. All others 
will be handed out on Wednesday when you 

return. 
 

 
Foodbank Collection 

 
We will be collecting for Gloucester Foodbank 

again this year. 
 

Please bring in suitable items from Monday 12th to 
Friday 23rd October. There are collecting boxes in 

each classroom. 
 

All information including a list of items needed is on 
dojo and on the posters on the school fence. 

 

 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 

Food bank items list 

 

In book bags: 
 

Primary Times 


